
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Brian Boxer [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=A4F8C4AB743D4D5194AA8B3D8C519C29-BRIAN BOXER] 
9/4/2020 3:29:54 PM 
Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 
Christopher E. Jackson [cejackson@cityofinglewood.org] 

Subject: Memorandum regarding CEQA coverage for September 8, 2020 Proposed Actions 

Attachments: IBEC Memo from Brian Boxer to Mindy Wilcox re September 8 Actions 9.4.2020.pdf 

Mindy, 

Please find attached a memorandum addressing CEQA coverage for the proposed IBEC actions that are on the agenda 
for the City Council meeting of September 8, 2020. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

All the best, 

Brian 

Brian D, Boxer, A!CP 

Senior Vice President 
Northern Co!1j"omio Regional Director 

Sultc 200 
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